
March 8, 2022 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. March 

8, 2022 adjourned from March 1, 2022. 

Present:  Supervisors Durby, Smith, and Jensvold 

Absent:   

The meeting is held today via You Tube and a conference call.   

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to 
approve the minutes for the March 1, 2022 Board Meeting and approve the Agenda for 
March 8, 2022.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

Scott Meinders, Engineer discussed there has been some spot loads of rock, the 

landfill has hired a company to pick up trash near their site, the budget looks good and 

Marcus Jensen has been appointed as the Assistant Maintenance Superintendent.  

Kris Oswald, Drainage Clerk discussed Drainage District issues including cleaning 

out DD 11 Lower Main Ditch. 

During open forum the Auditor discussed the matter of the Social Services phone.  

Brody Hopp, IT was directed to contact Sandy Mireles to get the phone back from former 

Social Services Director and wipe the phone clean.  

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. March 15, 2022. 

 
__________________________ 
Susan Smith, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 
 Karla Weiss, Auditor 
 


